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March 29, 2017 

Senator Rosalyn H. Baker 
Senate District 6 
Hawaii State Capitol 
Room 230 
Honolulu, HI 

Via Email: cphtestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov 

RE: Letter of Recommendation 
Christopher ‘Paul’ Sibley 
Health Planning Council, Windward O’ahu Subarea 
GM # 640  

Dear Senator Baker: 

I am writing to recommend Paul Sibley as a member of the Health Planning Council, 
Windward O’ahu Subarea with a term to expire on June 30, 2020.  Paul has demonstrated a 
willingness to serve the Hawaii community over the last several years through his career 
with HMSA, management of several eye clinics focused on diabetes and volunteerism with 
many non-profits and charities.  

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Meagher, MD, FACR 
Professor and Director  
Division of Radiology 
John A. Burns of Medicine 

LATE
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